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Greenville & Western Railway Company, LLC, a wholly owned subsidiary of Western Carolina Railway 
Service Corporation, is pleased to announce its new 24-hour Emergency Notification System Call Center.  
The call center is designed to receive and record phone calls involving stalled vehicles or other emergency 
situations that potentially involve train movements or railroad property.  The call center will then notify 
the appropriate authorities as necessary for the specific situation.  The new call center number is: 

 

1-866-690-4779 
 

In addition to the phone number, signs posted at each crossing specify the DOT Crossing Inventory 
Number for the crossing, as well as the railroad milepost at that location.  All emergency notifications 
should be made using the call center.  Non-emergency calls should continue to be directed to 864-236-
7051 during normal business hours.  
 
 
 
For continuing updates on the further growth and development of Greenville & Western Railway 
Company, LLC, pay a routine visit to:  http://www.wcrscorp.com/railroads.html. 
 
 
 

* * * * * * * * * * 
 
 
 
Western Carolina Railway Service Corporation is a privately held South Carolina corporation organized in 
2003 for the purpose of preserving, restoring, and revitalizing rail service in both South and North 
Carolina.  The Corporation is committed to providing freight and transit rail services to the Carolinas 
through the next century and beyond.  To learn more about the services offered by the Corporation 
through its subsidiaries, please visit http://www.wcrscorp.com. 


